April 29, 1986

Jack Grimm

5085 Morelawn Ct.

Apt. #8

Centreville, Ohio 45429

Dear Jack,

I was a member of the 367th Bomb Sqd, 306th
Bomb Group during 1944-45 flying out of Thurleigh,
England.

I am really very interested in the planned
reunion on Sept. 11-13-86 in Dayton, Ohio. I
would appreciate any information on the reunion
and what the itineary might be.

Tha you,

Carroll E. Putt
1109 Dappled Elm Lane
Winter Springs, F1 32708




